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February 14, 2019 

 

VIA EMAIL 

 

Angel De Fazio 

PUCN Watch Dogs 

PO Box 29194 

Las Vegas, NV 89126 

702-490-9677 

info@pucwatchdogs.com  

 

Re:   Record request 

 

Ms. De Fazio: 

 

Chapter 239 of the Nevada Revised Statutes (“NRS”), specifically NRS 239.0107(1), requires a 

governmental entity to respond to public records requests within five business days.  Accordingly, 

the Public Utilities Commission of Nevada (“Commission”) responds to your February 14, 2019, 

request for “[c]opies of ALL job postings from December 1, 2018 thru February 14, 2019.” 

  

Please find the attached records responsive to your request.  Please be advised that, pursuant to 

NRS 239.0107(1)(b), if a governmental entity does not have legal custody or control of a particular 

record, the Commission must provide you with notice of that fact and also provide “the name and 

address of the governmental entity that has legal custody or control of the public book or record, if 

known.”  

 

Accordingly, please be advised that the Commission only houses job postings related to 

unclassified openings.  To the extent your request seeks all listings, including classified job 

postings, you will need to submit a separate record request with the State of Nevada’s Division of 

Human Resource Management (“DHRM”).  The DHRM can be contacted with the information 

provided below: 
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/// 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Department of Administration 

Division of Human Resource Management 

Blasdel Building 

209 East Musser Street 

Suite 101  

Carson City, Nevada 89701  

(p) 775-684-0150 

(f) 775-684-0122 

http://hr.nv.gov/ 

 

Sincerely, 

        
       Daniel Haggarty 

       Legal Case Manager 

       Public Utilities Commission of Nevada 

http://hr.nv.gov/

